

Headteacher: Mr J Grant

Sackville School, Lewes Road, East Grinstead, West Sussex RH19 3TY

Tel: 01342 410140 Fax: 01342 315544 Email: secretary@sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk

www.sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk



September 2015

## Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has shown an interest in joining the Sackville Cheerleading squad. We have an outside company called KCA Performing Arts who are keen to set up a cheerleading club with the intention of entering school competitions. KCA came in to run taster sessions for students in July, which proved to be very popular and well received.

KCA Performing Arts and Cheer has been running for 10 years and during this time the company has been very successful. They have run an established school cheerleading squad at St Bedes for 8 years and last season St Bedes cheerleaders were grand champions of the entire future cheer schools competition. Our aim is for a Sackville cheer squad to compete next year. All coaches that will work with your child are fully qualified, and have competed on a school squad and/or an all-star squad, and have coached winning routines. There will also be some guest coaches that come in over the cheer season to perfect the skills and clean up the routines.

Cheerleading is a team sport and is a great way to get to know more people within the school, as all different years train together. In cheerleading you learn to tumble, dance, stunt, jump and cheer, putting together a full 2 minute 30 second squad routine which incorporates all of these, students will also have the opportunity to be in a stunt group and/or dance team.

The sessions will run on Thursdays from 3.00pm until 5.00pm and the cost for the term will be £50.00, which is approximately £3.00 per training session.

If you would like your child to be considered for the squad then please return the slip below by Friday 18<sup>th</sup> September. We will not be taking any money at present. A letter regarding payment will be issued at a later date. Places will be on a first come, first served basis and there are only 35 spaces available across years 7-11.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Richards  Curriculum Leader of Girls' PE		
To: Mrs Richards		
Name of student		Form
I would like my child to take part in the Sackvi Thursdays from 3.00pm until 5.00pm. I agree should my child receive a place and will ensure	to pay £50 (to be	e paid at a later date) for the term
Signed	Parent/Carer	Date











